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Thu, 5 Sep 2024 at 8:54 PM 
To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov>  
 
I don’t understand how the PDC is going to say BOTH that I was contacted using the e-mail on 
my C-1 AND that I never filed my C-1.  Furthermore, the initial complaint makes it clear that the 
allegations are actually directed at the PDC’s mismanagement of hundreds of campaign reports 
and not at my singular campaign.  
 
Ace Haynes 
Civil Rights Leader 
 


